
  

Dear Lord, 
 

As November's chill ushers in, 
We gather in unity, hearts akin. 

In this land of the brave, home of the free, 
We offer our thanks for liberty. 

Bless those who fought, and those who fell, 
Their stories of valor, we continue to tell. 

In this month of gratitude, let us remember, 
The sacrifices made, each cold November. 

May we strive for justice, seek truth, and peace, 
In hopes that love and unity may increase. 
Bless this nation, its people, and its claim, 

In your gracious name, we pray.  
Amen 

 
 

November 2024 



 

Hello Brothers and Sisters,  

       Can you believe it is already November, if your Auxiliary is anything 
like mine, we are busy planning all our Holiday charities and events 
and it can be a very lonely time for some of our Veterans, members, 
get and neighbors. It just takes a 5-minute phone call or a card to let 
someone know they are thought of, and it could brighten one person’s 
whole week.  

 If your auxiliary makes baskets for families in need, reach out to 
some of your absent auxiliary members and make sure they are doing 
okay and are not in need of a little extra assistance around this time. I 
have been receiving some amazing Chaplain reports of auxiliary 
members making meals, visiting people, helping others garden and 
stopping by to celebrate some home bound members. Keep up the 
magnificent work.  
  

Hurricane Helene, as many of you have seen, a devastating 
hurricane has hit several secluded areas of the south. They need a 
lot of help and Prayers. I have seen organizations and businesses 
doing amazing things to aide those effected. The devastation is 
unimaginable and so many are stepping up to help get supplies to 
those that need it most. 

Heavenly Father, 

We lift all those impacted by Hurricane Helene. Grant them 
strength, courage, and hope in these challenging times. Protect 
those still in danger and provide comfort to those who have lost so 
much. May your presence bring peace and healing to their hearts. 

Amen. 

 




